FOR THE LOVE OF THE DRIVE...

Brian Dubin. Pres

For the love of the drive is more than the title of my monthly column, it is how | feel every time | fire
up the TD and hit the road. My favorite road is Sheridan.

Starting off with a quick pass through the Wilmette’s lakefront Gilson Park, running south to the Northwestern
campus in Evanston, and back north through the Winnetka Ravine and on to Glencoe I’'m at one with the car.
Beautiful scenery and the chance to cruise along seeing other sports cars; everyone waves or honks!

What is your favorite drive?

Let’s talk about your preferred drive at the July meeting. Speaking of meetings:

We are meeting on the second Wednesday of the month at the Pizza Joynt in Northlake.

The June meeting was the last combination hybrid Zoom and live one.

Website update:

By now you’ve received an email looking like it came from me, asking you register on our NEW website with a sign
on and password of your choosing. You can visit the website without logging in, however some areas will be
restricted to those who sign up from an invitation email. As new members join they will receive an invitation.

In case you’re wondering, the website is still at www.vintagemgchicago.com

Since summer weather is finally here,
| am in process of planning the President’s Picnic. Save the date, Saturday July 30. See details below.

Home of

Rose and Brian Dubin

323 Vine Street, Wilmette

1-4pm. RSVP by July 20%" by emailing me at briallpro@gmail.com

ROMEO (Retired Old Members Eating Out) Meetings Update:

Attendance at the in-person ROMEO meeting never exceeded 4 members. Attendance at ROMEOQ via Zoom had
better attendance. Going forward the ROMEO meetings will continue to be held on Zoom. Meetings are on the last
Wednesday of the month at noon. Please note: The link that appears on the website and in the Viewpoint will get
you into ALL the ROMEOs for this year. Same link for all. Be sure to mark your calendars!

Safety Fast,

Brian



